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Homicide Investigation Transferred to the Pierce County Sheriff’s Office 

 

Tacoma, Wash.  – On January 20, 2021, just after 5:30 a.m., a male with gunshot wounds was 
dropped off at a hospital in the 1700 block of S. J Street. The occupants of the vehicle then 
left the area.  
 
The 36-year-old male was pronounced deceased a short time later.  
 
Detectives and forensic technicians responded to the hospital.  
 
The investigation has shown the place of occurrence was within the jurisdiction of the 
Pierce County Sheriff’s Office. The Pierce County Sheriff’s Office will assume primary 
investigation of this homicide. 
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